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From: noiseregulation@infrastructure.gov.au
Sent:  Thu, 14 Nov 2019 15:15:23
To: Noise Regulation

Subject: Submission to noise regulation review [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Sensitivity: Normal

___________________________________
Comment: The drone currently in use does not pose any issues with noise and is not disruptive in any way 

Name: Steve Lewis 

Confidential?: No

submitted via infrastructure.gov.au


